
Dear Physicians, 

Thank you for participating in the NICA Plan during 2024. We appreciate your continued commitment, and I hope you will 
again find it to be valuable to participate in the NICA PLAN. 
 
You can make payments by credit card by using our website at www.nica.com. The link is: https://payments.nica.com/home. 
We accept American Express as well as Master Card and VISA to make it easier for you to make a payment. 
 
REMINDER: 
TO AVOID A BREAK IN COVERAGE, PLEASE MAKE SURE THE FULL $5,000 IS PAID PRIOR TO DECEMBER 15, 2024. 
 
The NICA staff and I are here to answer questions and assist you. Please feel free to call us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Melissa Jaacks 
Executive Director 
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